
 
 
 
April 17, 2019 
 
Eye Bank Association of America 
1101 17th Street NW, Suite 400 
Washington DC 20036 
 
EBAA Nominating Committee: 
 
It is a privilege to write to you in support of Chris Hanna for a board position in the EBAA. Mr. Hanna has 
been an outstanding supporter of the EBAA for many years as well as an exemplary leader in eye 
banking administration, program development and transplant tissue delivery. He has impressive 
credentials academically as well. It would be difficult if not impossible to find a more deserving or 
talented candidate to represent EBAA and all eye banking professionals. If you have any questions or 
wish to contact me I can be reached at 214 645 8383 or email Ellen.Heck@UTSouthwestern.edu.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ellen Heck, BS, MBA, MT (ASCP) 
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